
I live in rural Clackamas County, in Senator Thatcher’s district, and ask that you support SB 723-2 
banning coyote killing contests. As you know, Oregon's Fish and Wildlife Commission Chair, Mike 
Finley, has publicly condemned these events. I am confident that most hunters in our State would not 
condone what happens during such “contests.” Thank you for your service. 


